

GRATMOOR I PO Box 301 | Garrison, New York 10524 888-720-8247 | www.AtonementFriers.org

November 2024

Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation
Ms. Lyn Romano
P.O. Box 721
Goldens Brg. NY 10526-0721
Hillipplicity [hill] [hill]



Dear Ms. Romano.

Thank you for your recent gift (11/07/2024) for the enrollment of a loved one in the *Graymoor Spiritual Union*. They will be remembered in perpetuity by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement in our special Novenas as well as our daily Masses and prayers at Graymoor and throughout the world.

The combined prayers of the *Graymoor Spiritual Union* of families, friends and Friars have brought comfort, healing, hope and joy to friends and loved ones like yours for more than 60 years.

We will also be remembering you and your generosity in our prayers. With your kind gift, you have helped the Friars remain a beacon of hope for so many in need.

With your support, our Friars care for the poor, the sick, the hungry, the homeless and the addicted. At our Holy Mountain Franciscan Retreat Center, in parishes, ministries, classrooms, and hospitals in North America. Europe and Asia, the Friars of the Atonement share the good news of Jesus Christ every day - changing lives through the power of hope and the message of **At-one-ment** for all people.

November is a special month that begins on All Saints Day when we honor the saints who have inspired our mission, in particular, the Franciscan Saints whose feast day we celebrate on November 29th. We lovingly remember those who have entered into eternal life on All Souls Day. And we conclude the month by gathering with family and friends on Thanksgiving, sharing our gifts and prayers with those less fortunate. Thank you for sharing this special month with us. You and your special intentions will be in our prayers.

May God bless and keep you always,

Bob Wannen 5. 4.

Father Robert Warren Spiritual Director

Enrollee: Raymond Romano

Offering: Advent